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June 17, 2021 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

The Committee on Financial Services will meet in open session at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday June 23, 
2021, and subsequent days if necessary, on the virtual meeting platform Cisco WebEx and in room 2128 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building to consider: 

 
• H.R. 2689, “The Minority Business Development Administration Act” (Green)  

o An Amendment in the Nature of a Substitute expected to be offered by Mr. Green is being 
distributed with this notice. Members wishing to offer amendments are counseled to do so with 
reference to this text.  

 
• H.R. 3948, “The Greater Supervision in Banking (G-SIB) Act” (Pressley)  

o An Amendment in the Nature of a Substitute expected to be offered by Ms. Pressley is being 
distributed with this notice. Members wishing to offer amendments are counseled to do so with 
reference to this text. 

 
• H.R. 3958, “The Central Liquidity Facility Enhancement Act” (Waters)  

o An Amendment in the Nature of a Substitute expected to be offered by Ms. Waters is being 
distributed with this notice. Members wishing to offer amendments are counseled to do so with 
reference to this text. 

  
• H.R. 3968, “The Municipal IDs Acceptance Act” (Torres)  

o An Amendment in the Nature of a Substitute expected to be offered by Mr. Torres is being 
distributed with this notice. Members wishing to offer amendments are counseled to do so with 
reference to this text. 

 
To the extent permitted by the rules, and consistent with Committee practice, the Chair may 

exercise discretion to give priority to pre-filed amendments. To pre-file an amendment, the amendment 
must be e-mailed to FSCDocuments@mail.house.gov at least 24 hours prior to the commencement of the 
meeting. All Members seeking to offer an amendment must provide 75 double-sided copies to Franklin 
Thornton, the Clerk of the Committee, before it can be considered.

mailto:FSCDocuments@mail.house.gov


Pursuant to the latest guidance from the Office of the Attending Physician, individuals who are not fully vaccinated 
or who are vaccine indeterminate are required to wear masks in the hearing room and to socially distance. Persons 
requiring social distancing should make arrangements with Denise Scott at denise.scott@mail.house.gov. 

Please note that Members who are attending the markup virtually should sign into the Cisco 
WebEx platform ten minutes before the markup begins to ensure that they can check their sound and 
audio, and resolve any other technical issues before the meeting begins. If you have any questions 
regarding the meeting, please contact Esther Kahng or Bryan Medema. 

 
By Direction of the Chairwoman 
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